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A BRAND NEW CHILDREN’S BOOK

THE FAB FOUR COME 
TO LIVERPOOL.

For more information on Pinky & the Royal Parade please email  
info@pinkyandfriends.co.uk or visit our Facebook page. 
   www.facebook.com/pinkyandfriendsroadsafety

STOP    PRESS    ...

As part of Road Safety Week, pupils from St. Vincent’s  
Visually impared school in Liverpool led the way 
down Mathews Street to raise awareness for The 
Brake Charity. 

Dressed as The Fab Fourhundreds and Thousands 
road safety mascots the staff and pupils entered the 
Cavern Club. 

The fab neon lollys are characters in a brand new 
children’s book “Pinky and The Royal Parade.”  Pinky 
is a lovable Vintage Ice Cream Van who teaches the 
basics of road safety. Author and Illustrator of the 

book Tina Freeman explained how the inspiration 
came about, “ I am a huge fan of the Beatles, I felt  
I had to put worlds’ most famous Zebra crossing at

Abbey Road into  
a book about road 
safety.”

With The Lord  
Mayor of Liverpool 
in attendance,  
they posed for photos at the Cilla statue.Tina has 
been working with the children for a few years,  
“We have some big ideas for 2020 to help promote 
the 20 is Plenty Campaign. We want to urge drivers 
to slow down in twenty miles an hour zones.”

It wasn’t the first time the children had been inside 
the Cavern club.The St Vincents VI choir had  
performed a show there with American band East  
of Eli who have their names on a brick on the wall  
of fame. It seemed fitting to have the parade within  
the safety of the famous padestrianised street.

This year Ardman Animations’ Timmy Time have 
joined forces with The Brake Charity.Tina had spent 
the morning reading Pinky and teaching  pre school 
children road  
safety basics. 
The kids loved 
dressing up as 
Timmy Time sheep 
for Beep Beep Day. 

Beep, Beep,  
Beep, Beep,  
Yeah!



& THE ROYAL PARADE

© Tina Freeman 2019. Pinky & Friends™ Christopher Copner 2019

The LAMB-bretta club of Great Britain were at  
Walsall Scooter Parts Fair as part of Road Safety 
Week.

The little Timmy Time Lambs collected donations 
from kind hearted scooterists for The Brake  
Charity. 

Brake supports families who have had their lives 
affected by road accidents.

This year Aarman Animations Timmy Time have 
joined forces with Brake to help teach Road  
Safety basics to children. Kids are encouraged  
to hold Beep Beep! Days to raise money and  
road awareness. 

Artist and Illustrator Tina Freeman has been  
travelling around the country this week reading 

 
her new road safety book “ Pinky and The Royal 
Parade “ and holding Beep Beep events.

Teaming up with her pal Johnny Bradley from  
‘Mods Of Your Generation’ they have been raising 
awareness for Brake in a fun memorable way.

Last year at Walsall Kev Walsh parts fair Scooterists 
donned masks and capes to become Road Safety 
Superheroes. To everyone on our roads, take care 
out there.

Please visit Pinky and 
Friends on Facebook,  
or email...

Mods of Your Generation 

To donate to The Brake 
Charity please visit....
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